April 8, 1947

Mr. Carl Hartman
Route #8
Minneapolis, Mnn,

Dear 8ir:

Will you please come into the office the next time you are
in pnoka., The Highway Department requires a certificate from
the viewers and this certificate should be made a part of your
report.

Yours very trulg,

Be Ao Cnrlson, County Auvditor




